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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY INFORMATION MEMORANDUM, 16-03
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Gretchen Marshall


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
March 3, 2016
SUBJECT:
Free California Evidence-Based Clearinghouse for Child Welfare (CEBC) Webinar
The purpose of this information memorandum is to inform staff of a free CEBC webinar:  Reducing the Use of Psychotropic Medications through Increased Use of Evidence-Based Practices for Children and Youth in Foster Care. This webinar will provide leaders in child welfare and mental health agencies with information on how to prepare for the transition from psychotropic medication use to empirically supported psychosocial practices that safely and effectively help children and youth in foster care.
The webinar will take place on Thursday, March 24, 2016 from 10:00-11:30 a.m.  Please see attachment to sign-up and for further information. 
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact: 
Gretchen Marshall, Quality Assurance and Policy Development Branch Manager

gretchen.marshall@ky.gov 

(502) 564-7635, ext. 3587
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